
Prasanta Chandra Mahalanobis Mahavidyalaya DRAMAHALANO 

Ref. No. 

[Formerly known as Bon-Hooghly College of Commerce] 
111/3, B. T. Road (Bonhooghly), Kolkata -700 108 

Phone : 033-6459-6644 
E-mail : pcmm.principal@gmail.com Website : www. pcmm.in 

ACCREDITED BY NAAC 

Ref: PCMM/04-23/4 

Notice 

Date 

: 

16.04.2023 

Pursuant to the order no. 356-Bdu (U) dated16.04.2023 issued by the Special Secretary, Department of Higher Education, University Branch, Government of West Bengal, it is hereby notified for information to all concerned that the college will remain closed with effect from 17.04.2023 for a week, or until further notification, whichever is earlier. However, the visit of AG audit team was scheduled to be held on and from 18.04.2023 to 20.04.2023, and no further intimation from their side regarding the reschedule of the said visit has not yet been received, it is expected to be held on the scheduled dates. In view of this visit, it is hereby requested to all the teaching and non-teaching staff (Specially Bursar, Librarian, G.B. members, Head Clerk, office staff and others related to finance department) to cooperate and make themselves available as and when required. 

PRASANTA CHANDRA 
MAHALANOBIS MAHAVIDYALAYA 
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